Development Management
Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE

August 31st 2022
Dear section staff

Re: Planning application for 12 Willes Road NW5 3DS
No. 2022/2815/P

I would like to put on record my concerns about, and indeed my strong
objections to, the proposed additional storey to no. 12 Willes Road. | was
equally concerned the last time a similar application was made, and wrote to
you on that occasion. Primarily, this is a beautiful, historic townscape, with the
valley roofs, and that is going to be ruined. This is a conservation area! Also,
my privacy is going to be significantly compromised. And the last building
work on this house went on for many months and was very noisy and
distressing Several of my neighbours were similarly affected.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Rosina Withington

(Please redact my age if my comments appear on your website. Thank you).



